
RECEIVED VIA EMAIL 
 
From: Beevor, David  
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 10:10 AM 
To: 'cgiles@thebluemountains.ca' >; 'kroyal@thebluemountains.ca' 

>; 'council@thebluemountains.ca' <council@thebluemountains.ca>; 
'SeniorManagementTeam@thebluemountains.ca' <SeniorManagementTeam@thebluemountains.ca>; 
'wdewitt@thebluemountains.ca' > 
Cc: 'teresaclarke@rogers.com' >; Beevor, David < > 
Subject: BTI Deputation October 18  
Importance: High 
 
We are against said request to extend the noise by-law from 7am-11pm on M-F and believe that there 
should be repercussions to BTI for the consistent breaking of the current by-law.  We do not believe that 
BTI has been a good or respectful neighbour and ignores the well-being of residents that live in the 
area.   
 
Please find attached our Deputation to be heard and a sample set of videos.  We are happy to send all 
however it may be easier to have Bobbi Jo Duff pull them down given restrictions in what can be sent via 
email.  Although I will send a follow up email to this one. This does not include the multiple calls into the 
by-law office which we did not track.  We had hoped that the rules and laws would be put in place to 
protect all citizens of the Town of Blue Mountains which so far has not been the case.  
 
Emails Recorded of formal complaints made to By-Law Officer Bobbi Jo Duff when BTI was in violation of 
current Noise By-Law: 
 
11/19/2020 – video sent of fork lift driver outside of building and with doors open backing up with back 
up sensor beeper waking me from my outdoor sleep and my kids at 230am – sleeping outside to support 
homeless kids and raising awareness.  This helps demonstrate that the residents too are providing 
benefit to the community. 
12/29/2020 – video sent of noise at 4am 
12/30/2020 – video sent of noise at 6am 
1/06/2021 – video sent of noise at 10pm 
1/26/2021 – email sent of noise at 12am 
3/22/2021 – email sent to Arianna Vegter (Town of Blue Mountains Zoning and Compliance Dept.) 
7/15/2021 – had a meeting in our back yard with By-Law officer Bobbi Jo Duff and neighbor John 
Edwards 
8/25/2021 – video sent of noise at 6am 
8/31/2021 – video sent of noise at 6am 
 

• Have been keeping factory doors open all night, they stated that they amended after our in 
person meeting with the By-Law officer to only open doors 7am-7pm HOWEVER as I run by the 
factory at 610am all doors are always open.  Perhaps the company can invest in proper HVAC 
system before putting their problems onto the residents living close by. 

• BTI’s outdoor lights on the side of the factory completely illuminate our back yards at night and 
shine into our bedroom windows 
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• According to the By-law officer BTI always denies our claims, blames on other things such as 
suppliers like Praxair and snow removal which they are actually in control of allowing onto the 
property 

• Driving Forklifts at all hours (honking, back up beeping, headlights flashing all windows of our 
home) 

• Crashing and Dumping Noises 

• Large trucks arriving at all hours for drop up or pickups. 
 
David Beevor CFA 
Institutional Equity Sales 
200 Bay St., 2nd Floor, South Tower 
Toronto, Ontario M5J 2W7 
T: (416) 842-6080 
C: (647) 273-8616 
david.beevor@rbccm.com 
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